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Suspension of Admission to the Latin American Studies Graduate Certificate (SCUP 20-14) 

At its April 22, 2020 meeting, SCUP reviewed and approved the suspension of admission to the Latin 
American Studies Graduate Certificate in the School for International Studies within the Faculty of Arts 
and Social Sciences, effective Fall 2020. 

Motion: 

That Senate approve the suspension of admission to the Latin American Studies Graduate Certificate in 
the School for International Studies within the Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences, effective Fall 2020. 

c: G. Otero
S. Zwagerman
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